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 “21st meeting of the Commission of the participating States established under the 

Concluding Document of the Negotiations under Article V of Annex 1-B of the General 

Framework Agreement for Peace in Bosnia and Herzegovina”   

                     
 

 

Mr. Chairperson,  

The following statement will be delivered in my national capacity.  

In line with paragraph 19 of the Concluding Document of the Negotiations under Article 

V of Annex 1-B of the General Framework Agreement for Peace in Bosnia and 

Herzegovina, also known as the Dayton Agreement, we would like to inform the Forum 

for Security Co-operation (FSC) that the 21st meeting of the Commission of the 

participating States on the Concluding Document took place on 4 November 2022 under 

the Chairpersonship of Türkiye.  

At this regular annual meeting, the participating States presented their activities in 2022. 

The importance of compliance with the Agreement as well as full implementation of 

commitments were underlined.  

The journal of the meeting will be available on DelWeb soon.  

We would also like to inform the FSC that the Chairpersonship of the Commission has 

been handed over to Albania. We wish our Albanian colleagues every success.  

We kindly ask that this statement be attached to the journal of the day.  

Thank you. 


